It is well past time for ODOT to focus on solutions to climate change, as transportation is the major contributor to CO2 emissions.
We need better transportation with more electric buses, light rail, electric vehicles etc. As a life long native of Oregon, we have
watched as ever widening of freeways only leads to more congestion. Since they widen Hwy 26, the tunnel east bound is now a
constant back up as there is no solution to widening the tunnel. We need to make it easier for people to get to work or shopping on

public transportation.



